
NEWS

The Week Ahead

Monday 18th
November

Parents' Evening 5
minute telephone
appointments for

children from
Reception to Y6. 

 
Booking available via

School Spider.

 Reception 1 will be
holding theirs on

Monday & Tuesday.

Booking will close on
Sunday 17th October

at 7pm.

Monday 18th
November

Final chance to
bring in any items
or your shoe boxes

prior to 9am on
Monday.

New Life Church will
be collecting all

items on Monday.
Please see further
information below.

Tuesday 19th and
Wednesday 20th

November 

Year 5
Bikeability

Children to bring their
bike and helmet, they
can also wear their PE
kit and trainers. Bikes

can be brought around
to the classroom in the

morning. All of the
bikeability sessions will
take part in the school

day. 

FLASH
This communication will detail any urgent items

that have occurred between our fortnightly school
newsletter. We hope that you find it useful.



Please bring in any items or filled shoeboxes into
school on Monday 18th November.

Samaritans Purse Shoe Box Appeal

Your child should have come home
recently with a leaflet regarding the
shoebox appeal. We are working with New
Life Church to donate shoeboxes filled with
gifts. There are several options if you wish
to participate:

Making a box with a shoebox from
home and donating it to school for New
Life to collect.
Sending items into school for us to
donate to New Life to support them with
making their own boxes if you do not
wish to create a whole box.

Asking school for a box to make a
shoebox. Please bear in mind that
this is only as a last resort as New
Life have to pay out of their funds for
these flat pack boxes. Alternatively, if
you are not making a shoebox
yourself but have shoeboxes going
spare at home, these can be brought
into school for us to give to families
who might need one to make their
shoebox.

Please could all donations/items/spare
shoeboxes be brought into school and
passed to your class teacher.

Boxes will need to be returned 
between 11th and 15th November to be
picked up by the New Life.

For more information about the
Samaritans Purse Shoe Box Appeal click
here.

https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/
https://www.samaritans-purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/


Price increase to School Meals

After careful consideration, we will need to increase the price of
our school meals to £2.80, effective from Monday, 6th January.

This decision was not made lightly, as we have worked hard to
keep costs as low as possible for a considerable period.
Unfortunately, due to rising costs and inflation, this adjustment is
necessary to continue providing nutritious and balanced meals
for our students. 

We greatly appreciate your understanding and support as we
strive to maintain the quality of our meal service here at The
Quinta Primary School.



Enjoy a Christmassy evening out with friends at
our Wreath Making Workshop. To book email - 

friendsofquintapta@outlook.com

mailto:friendsofquintapta@outlook.com


Sophie Moores our visiting professional dance teacher has
now opened up her dance classes to Year 3 and 4. To book

please email Sophie on sophiemoores37@gmail.com

mailto:sophiemoores37@gmail.com


Get involved in the local lantern making workshops. Email
electricpicturehous@gmail.com

mailto:electricpicturehous@gmail.com

